
 

The City of Preston will no longer be able to take the recycling to Imagine the Possibilities in 
Maquoketa effective July 1. After looking into alternative recycling programs, City Council 
decided that the best option would be to contract with the Clinton County Area Solid Waste 
Agency.   Clinton’s Agency accepts co-mingled recycling, which means recycling no longer 
needs to be sorted by customers or City employees and the Garbage Collection Truck will be 
used to transport the recycling to the facility.  Clinton also has a limited list on what will be 
accepted and how.   

THE PREPARATION OF CITY RECYCLING STARTING JULY 6 REQUIREMENTS ARE:    

Recycling: 

Recycles should not be in a bag. 

Recyclables do not need to be separated, but they must be CLEAN 

Do not tie together 

No oil containers 

No aerosol cans  

Any bin can be used for recyclables as long as it is manageable and can be lifted. 

The following items are accepted: 

 Tin Cans 
 Plastic Food Containers #1-#7 (No Styrofoam or plastic bags/films) Must be CLEAN. 
 Aluminum foil, pans, and cans 
 Newspaper (Loose, not tied or in a bag and dry) 
 Office Paper (Loose, not tied or in a bag and dry) 
 Magazines (Loose, not tied or in a bag and dry) 
 Corrugated Cardboard (must be cut down and flattened into 3 ft. by 3 ft. pieces; not 

tied) 
 Chipboard/Fiberboard (Soda, cereal, soda boxes, etc. dry and not tied or in a bag) 

 


